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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Merry Christmas 

 

It has been a wonderfully festive seven days at Buckfastleigh 

Primary School.  Starting last week with the Christmas fayre, the whole period has been full of fun, 

great events and happy children.   

 

Last Friday, it was fantastic to see so many of you staying after school to enjoy refreshments, 

games and the tombola.  A lot of children also wrapped up special things for parents in the present 

room so hopefully lot of you got something nice!  Thank you to everyone from the FOBS team 

who helped organise, set up and tidy.  Without you, these sort of events wouldn’t happen and the 

school wouldn’t raise as much money to support the children. 

 

On Monday, Reception and KS1 visited Buckfast Abbey.  Despite the freezing weather, the 

children had an amazing day and thoroughly enjoyed the workshop, walking round inside the 

Abbey and visiting the grounds.  Jess and Sarah said that the children’s behaviour was exemplary 

and they learnt lots too! 

 

Tuesday and Wednesday were one of the highlights of the year with the Infant Nativity.  The 

Bossy King was definitely a hit!  Lots of you commented on how great it was with enthusiastic 
singing, dancing and acting. 

 

Yesterday, KS2 entertained lots of parents and family members down at St Luke’s church with our 

Christmas Carol service.  Again, the singing was fantastic and we couldn’t have been prouder of 

the children’s performances. 

 

All in all, a great week at Buckfastleigh Primary. (pictures on the next page) 

 

January 

 

Don’t forget that we come back to school on Wednesday 4th January.  Staff will be in on the 

Tuesday for training and we look forward to welcoming you back the next day. 

 

Parent Survey 

 
This weekend is your last opportunity to give us feedback in the parent survey.  If you haven’t already, 

please spend 5 minutes completing the questions online.  It doesn’t take long but really helps us.  Thanks. 

https://forms.office.com/r/RAYnhxypkv 
 

Thank you for all your support and kindness this term.  Have a great holiday from all the staff at BFL! 

Dates for your Diary 

 Tuesday 3rd Jan – Non-

Pupil Day 

 Monday 4th Jan – First day 

of the Spring term. 
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